
AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM
MEDICAID AND CHIP

Getting your  
seasonal flu shot
is more important 
than ever.

Flu shots are covered
by Medicaid and CHIP.

Getting your shot can help 
you stay healthy, protect 
others, and stop the spread.

GET YOUR SHOT NOW.
See your doctor, pharmacy, or 
contact your local Indian Health 
Care provider for help.
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